

Monroe Country Club Newsletter

November, 2007



Annual Members Meeting:



Our annual MCC Members Meeting will be held on Saturday, November 17, 2007, 1:00 PM at the MCC Clubhouse.

All member participation is requested, needed and appreciated.

There will also be a complimentary buffet following the meeting.

Mystery Tournament II:



Tournament Chairman Peter Cassidy. is reasonable man with an open ear. So, on October 7th, 2007, Pete added a final tournament to the schedule at the request of the senior many of membership. solid

play of Frank Thornton and Dan Elhers (or is it Ehlers) resulted in their winning the Fall Series final event. Billy Buchanan and Jim Varian placed second with the team of Paul Cassidy and John Douthit placing third. The winners graciously bought a beverage for all those in attendance. Congratulations to Frank and Dan.

2007 "Player of the Year"



By virtue of a tie in POY points, (225), Peter Cassidy and Dan Politowski are MCC's 2007 co-Players of the Year. Their names will join John Dix's on the POY plaque, however they are on their own as

far as personalized golf tees are concerned. John Dix, 2006 Player of the Year has officially passed the baton to this year's more deserving winners. Congratulations to both Peter and Dan.

Sorry Dan...It's the only picture we had.

MCC 50/50 Raffle:



There will be a 50/50 Raffle this year. Members will be informed of details via regular mail.

Fall Special:



In order to encourage the public to play golf at Monroe C.C., this time of year, we are promoting special rates during the fall season. The public can play 18 holes of golf, any day and any time for \$25.00 including a power cart.

Please encourage your friends to take advantage of this special rate.

Special Thanks:

The tournaments in 2007 were all well participated by this year's membership. A thank you is in order to Tournament Chairman **Peter Cassidy** who has the thankless job of organizing and putting up with last minute drop-outs, additions and nonsensical suggestions. Thanks also to our Pro-Shop staff and specifically manager **Rob Bennett**, who assisted Peter with all the tournament details. If you wish to buy them a beverage as recognition for their hard work, I am sure they would not refuse. **By John Dix**

On the Funny Side:



Visit our website at:

www.monroecountryclubny.com

User Name = mccmember Password = mccrules

Email questions to: info@monroecountryclubny.com